
 
 

May 10, 2024 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for Computer-Aided Dispatch/Records Management System Upgrade 

[project] in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Upland Police 

Department, located at 1499 West 13th Street, Upland, CA 91786. 

The funding would be used for upgrading the Upland Police Department’s current computer-

aided dispatch and record management systems (CAD/RMS). The project is an appropriate use 

of taxpayer funds because it would streamline dispatch processes and ultimately improve public 

safety by reducing response times, optimizing resource allocation, and increasing operational 

efficiency. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

section 1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 

10381(b)(8)). 

I certify that neither I nor anyone in my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project.  

Sincerely, 

Judy Chu  

Member of Congress 

 


